
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING  

           

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of 

the Calabasas City Council, scheduled for Wednesday, May 16, 2007, 7:30 p.m., in the 

City Council Chambers of City Hall, 26135 Mureau Road, Calabasas, California, has been 

cancelled.  The next meeting of the City Council is scheduled for May 23, 2007, 7:30 p.m. 

in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 26135 Mureau Road. 

 
_________________________________ 

Gwen Peirce, CMC 
Assistant City Clerk 

Dated: May 14, 2007 


